
 

 

 
 
22nd May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We understand that some students would like to attend prayer at the  
local mosque on Fridays, in the middle of the day. 
 
We are happy to support this request from families and ask that you  
complete this form and return it to the office as soon as possible, to allow  
your child to attend the mosque on Fridays. 
 
Please note that students must also agree to some conditions and sign as well. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr Lisa Vinnicombe 
 
Executive Principal 
 

 
Parent name ___________________________ 
 
Student name __________________________ 
 
Year Level _____________________________ 
 
 
I give my son permission to attend mosque on Fridays for the remainder of 2023, during the 
designated time and will follow the below terms.  
 

- My son will walk by himself to and from the mosque during the designated time only 
(designated times are visible on student Compass) 

- My son will not use this time to go anywhere other than the mosque  
- My son will treat the staff, fellow students and members of the community with 

respect when departing and arriving back at school 
 
I understand that if my son breaks this agreement, this permission may be revoked.  
 
Parent signature _________________________ 
 
Student signature ________________________ 
 

 
 


